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After losing our first pointer in the fall of 2022, we began searching for reputable breeders, and that's 

when I discovered Shining Star. Their expertise and professionalism, as evidenced by the positive 

reviews, convinced me to choose them, and I'm so glad I did! 

Thanks to Shining Star, we now have two amazing dogs—Razzle Dazzle from a Renegade/Darth litter and 

Pixie from a Renegade/Striker litter. Both dogs have undergone Ed's puppy and adult programs, and the 

transformation has been incredible. I couldn't be happier with the results. 

Razzle Dazzle and Pixie are beautiful dogs. Their responsiveness, combined with their temperament, has 

made them seamless additions to our family. They are not just excellent hunters but also loving 

companions. The entire experience, from choosing the dogs to watching them go through the training 

programs, exceeded my expectations. 

If you're looking for high-quality GSPs and professional training, I highly recommend Shining Star. They 

were the perfect fit for us, and I'm confident they'll also be for you! 
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